
 

 

Content: 

 

On October 08, 2024, Phu Nhuan Jewelry Joint Stock Company issued Decision to approve 

the relocation of PNJ Dong Nai branch to No. 70-72 Pham Van Thuan street, area 1, Tam Hoa 

ward, Bien Hoa city, Dong Nai province. 
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Company name Phu Nhuan Jewelry Joint Stock Company 

Date 10/08/2024 

Subject Relocation of PNJ Dong Nai branch 


